
 

1 March 2016 

Colonial Virginia Council 

PO Box 12144 

Newport News, VA 23612 

 

Dear Mr. Cub Scout, 

 

 Your host, Mr. Boddy, would like to invite you to a special event at one of his three 

summer resorts.  The week will be exceptional.  The three locations are: 

 

 Nike Park; Carrollton, VA; June 20-24 

 New Quarter Park; Williamsburg, VA; June 20-24 

 Gosnold’s Hope Park; Hampton, VA; June 27-July 1 

 

 During the week you will be shown how to be an investigator, how to solve clues, put 

together puzzles, explore the outdoors, become a master craftsman, and put your skills to the test.  

Please encourage your parents to attend as well for they are also invited. 

 

 If you are interested in attending this exciting excursion with our host, then please return 

the attached paperwork as well as your Health Forms (Part A &B), completed, by 21 May 2016 

to receive a special shirt and patch. 

 

We look forward to having you, 

 
 

 

Wadsworth 

 

 

Resort President’s: 

Nike Park:  Richard Rose, ctdaycampdirector@gmail.com 

New Quarter Park:  Isaac Zortman, izaakz2000@yahoo.com 

Gosnold’s Hope Park:  David Dudek, dave_dudek@yahoo.com 

 

 

 

Required Registration Materials: 

 Day Camp Registration 

 Health Forms (Part A & B) 

 Registration Fees 

Wadsworth 


